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Well Done - Fantastic Achievement! 

Mr Edwards has been working hard teaching PE across 

both schools now and he is doing a brilliant job! 

In fact, school has achieved the Bronze School Kite Mark 

for PE! 

Well done and congratulations to Mr Edwards and all of 

the staff who have helped to achieve this. 

Go Team Whitgreave! 

Update on the Merger of Whitgreave 

Infant and Whitgreave Junior Schools 

As you are already aware, plans are in place for 

the proposed merger of both schools. The mer-

ger is now in the Formal Consultation Stage, I 

will keep you updated on this, when I receive 

further news! 

Thank you to everyone - pupils, parents/carers, 

staff and Governors, who have supported this 

merger and for all of your positive comments! 

The whole purpose of this merger is to further 

improve the education for our pupils, who are 

our number one priority. 

A number of staff have already volunteered to 

work across both schools, which is great and all 

staff are working hard together, as a new team, 

to make our schools even better! 

Attendance Reminders! 

Please remember, appointments for Doctors/Dentists 

need to be made for after school, where possible. 

Children cannot be absent for the entire day for an 

appointment, thank you. 

If your child is ill, please contact the School 

Office to inform us of  the reasons why, 

otherwise, school will contact you. Please 

be aware that you may be asked to provide 

medical evidence. 

Remember - If your child isn’t here, they can’t learn! 

Thank you! 

Dates for your Diary! 

School breaks up for the Easter Holiday on  

Thursday 29th March 2018. 

School re-opens for all children on Tuesday 17th April 

2018. 

   

Parental Worries! 

Just to remind you all, if you have any worries or 

concerns regarding your son/daughter, please pop 

into school and talk to us. We have Family Support 

Workers who are always happy to help and also, all 

of our staff are happy to listen too. It is important 

that we all work together. Thank you. 

Many thanks to you all for your continued 

support! 

Mrs Redfern 

Head Teacher 

 


